
From: nathan slape
To: Maia Aman
Subject: Re: Sculpture Location Update
Date: Saturday, January 4, 2020 7:59:33 AM

Hello, I guess if you need to move it, go ahead. Whoever moves it needs to protect the stone at
all times. The stone will stain if greasy rags are used and grease is impossible to get out of
marble. It needs to be wrapped with either a clean towel or plastic wrap where they strap it.
And when they are grinding or welding the stone must be protected. 
Thanks, Nathan

Sent from my iPad

On Jan 2, 2020, at 11:39 AM, Maia Aman <MAman@crgov.com> wrote:

Hi Nathan,
 
I hope this email finds you well in the new year!
 
Due to a fast tracked construction project, we will likely need to relocate TWL #1 in
Castle Rock prior to February. The Art Commission meets next week and can, at that
time, discuss a new placement location. I just wanted to reach out to you, however,
before the Commission meets to make sure you are OKAY with us moving the
sculpture. Once the group approves a new location, I’ll send you an update for your
stamp of approval. Our contract does state that we’ll need your approval in writing
prior to relocating the piece.
 
Also, would you feel comfortable having the same guys who helped you install the
piece move it to its new spot or would you prefer to be present for the relocation?
 
Thank you in advance for understanding! Please don’t hesitate to call my direct line to
discuss.
 
Maia Aman | Administrative Supervisor
Town of Castle Rock | Parks and Recreation Department
Miller Activity Complex at Philip S. Miller Park
1375 W. Plum Creek Parkway | Castle Rock, CO 80109
direct 720.724.2095 | main 720.733.2222 | maman@CRgov.com
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